
 
Information received by the City Clerk’s Office, re: Resignation of Peter Robertson 

from the Brampton Heritage Board. 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Peter Robertson 
Sent: 2021/03/24 9:53 PM 

To: Fay, Peter <Peter.Fay@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Resignation 

 
Dear Peter, 
I have been a patient for over 3 years.  Travelling is not possible back and forth to 

Brampton. Since I cannot fulfill my duty on the Heritage Board, please accept my 
resignation. 

 
Keep up the good work!   
 

Personal regards, 
Peter Robertson 
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